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Newsletter 

Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

  
Mon 3rd July Sports Day 

Weds 5th July Foxes/Squirrels 
forest school 

  

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

We have been busy exploring the nursery play-
ground and the Squirrels room. The children have 
also been enjoying the expansion of our mud 
kitchen and have been making lots of mud pies. As 
we are spending more time outside enjoying the 
sunshine, please ensure your children have water 
bottles and hats. Suntan lotion should be applied 
before they come along to the session.               
The children managed to do 4 laps for the spon-
sored walk. Payment can be made on the Arbor 
app for this. Many thanks. 

We have the Summer festival coming 

up in a few weeks. We would very 

much appreciate some parent helpers 

on the day. If you could help even for a 

short time that would be great. We 

have a sign up sheet outside on the 

board near the entrance gate. We would also like donations for 

a  tombola any bottles, toys, gift sets.                                           

Please see  attached poster for more info.       

 

Rocks 

If you would like some average sized free 

rocks for your garden, please let us know. 

Speak  to your child’s keyworker or let the 

office know. 

  

Head Lice                   

We have a case of head lice at Nursery, please check your 
child’s hair and treat if necessary. 
 
Lunch boxes 

As the weather is getting warmer, please could you put an ice 

pack in your child’s lunchbox. 

  

PHONICS  CORNER 

When you read your child a     

story, ask them to make sound 

effects to go with it.                                               

Could be a lot of fun!  

Summer Reading challenge  Follow link below  

https://readingagency.org.uk/events/articles/joe-

wicks-burpee-bears-x-summer-reading-

challenge.html?

utm_source=various&utm_medium=socials&utm_ca

mpaign=SRC+23 

Voluntary School Fund 

We do appreciate a regular 

half termly contribution of 

£10.00 

Payment can be made under 

Voluntary contributions on the  

Arbor app. 

Many thanks  

Preschool fence 

We are having a fence put up 

around the preschool grounds. 

Please be assured we are following 

Health and Safety regulations and  

our priority is to keep all our staff, 

parents and children safe. 

Diane S our Rabbits teacher is off poorly for the next 
week. Please be assured that a plan is in place and of 
course Rabbits will be well cared for each day.                           
Please send her get well thoughts.  


